TENNESSEE TRAILS ASSOCIATION Sewance, Tenn. Feb. 21, 1970

At the invitation of Mr. and Mrs. David Camp and Mr. and Mrs. Harry Clay Yeatman and friends, TTA members and guests met Feb. 21, in the Snowden Forestry Building on the beautiful campus of the University of the South at Sewanee.

Pres Donald Todd presented slides of the scenes and wildflowers that may be found along the segment of the Cumberland Trail in Morgan County. In response to his plea for someone to accept responsibility for the lower portion of the trail, Mr. Herman Baggenstoss of Tracy City, agreed to try to stimulate some interest among lecal outdoor enthusiasts.

Mr. G.C.Barham of Bridgeport, Ala., expressed an interest in getting the CT extended to eventually link up with the River Mont Cave Historical Trail, which is a twelve mile hiking trail of historical interest, beginning at Bridgeport and ending at Russell Cave National Monument.

A treasurers report was given by Susan McIntyre indicating that we now have 51 paid members and approximately \$150.00 in the bank.

The meeting was cut short because of a scheduled serve yourself lunch at the home of Eunice and David Camp, who were gracious in hosting the entere party.

At an impromptu meeting during lunch, Ed Casey was appointed as a representative of the TTA to meet with the newly formed Tennessee Environmental Council. Pres. Todd presented our new stationery on which has been printed the TTA emblem and the names of the officers and directors.

After lunch Jean Yeatman led a short hike to Bridal Veil Falls. This beautiful falls is rather unique in that it emerges from the hillside a full grown stream and cascades a short way to disappear into a sink.

Our next meeting is to be held at Cumberland Mountain State Park, Mar. 21, at 7:00 P.M. This is to be a directors meeting but open to all members who care to attend.

The date for the Spring wildflower kike was set for April 18, at Morgan State Forest, to be led by Donald Todd.

Robbie Hassler Rec. Sec. TTA